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Decision:  U-Pass Policy Framework 

At its meeting on March 20, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Approve the addition of a new TTC U-Pass fare type and pass product in accordance with
the U-Pass Fare Policy framework;

2. Approve the U-Pass Fare Policy framework, as defined in this report;

3. Authorize the TTC CEO to negotiate and enter into any agreement(s) necessary to
implement a U-Pass; and

4. Direct staff to report back in 2019 with analysis on part-time post-secondary students and
students attending Private Career Colleges, including a review of the current Post-
Secondary Metropass.




